Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock  on Wednesday 9th   October  2013
 Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney  (LF), Pennie Drummond (PD)), Muriel Taylor (MT),  Shaun Walsh (SW)
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.   
There were none.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

Jill Thorburn has offered to take on the Child Protection role although she will be unable to attend meetings due to work commitments. Steph Wagstaff-Bethell will do some PR work as required. The committee are very grateful to both.
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report . 
 MT reported that the current balance is £810.35. Some money has been spent on changing the web site service provider as Jill is retiring next year. Also we have purchased  PR rosettes (enough for next year & beyond), new road signs (very noticeable & user friendly) & stewards bibs.
	MT


	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that we have 59 Full members list & 13 Ass members.  
	PG

	6
	PR. SW reported that Facebook is working well to keep groups in contact with each other & EGB. We need to ensure that that Steph has all next year’s ride dates in time to publish them early in local magazines.
PG will write a report on Frolic.
	SW
PG

	7
	Report on Longmynd, Frolic & Peover Rides.
Entries were slow coming in for Longmynd but in the end it went well.
Frolic suffered in the same way but made approx. £1,000. The ride went very well with no incidents.

Peover PR was moderately well supported. 
	

	8
	Teggs Nose & Congleton PR up-dates.
Sadly Teggs Nose is cancelled due to a lack of helpers & a low entry. It will be run in April next year to hopefully avoid the worst of the weather.
PG reported that all is on track for Congleton where we hope to get a good entry.
	PG

	9
	Wirral venue. 
SW has written to a possible new venue but has received no response. The current venue will be booked for a date in late June but we will keep searching for a better alternative. The route is good & we do not want to lose the ride.
	SW

	10
	Groups Meeting & EGB AGM .
LF, PG & SW will attend the Groups Meeting. LF &PG will also go to the AGM & try to organise a Cheshire table.
	

	11
	Winter Programme.
There was a discussion about this as last year events were organised & not well attended. Suggestions were a Hydro Day for Horses, a Veterinary talk & a training Day. PG will ask Arnie Agnew if one of his vets would do a talk in January. SW will explore hydro possibilities.
	PG

SW

	12
	Training Day.
We will keep to a tried & tested format & aim to run at the end of February at New Barn Stables near Knutsford. LF will ask Rachel Atkinson to talk about Rider Balance, Andraya Hiscock on Horse Physio & Jo Gibson on Rider Physio.
	LF

	13
	Autumn newsletter.
We need to produce this before Christmas & PG will ask Sue Higgins if she has enough material.
	PG



	14
	AOB.

 1. Our Cheshire Annual meeting will be held on Thursday 6th Feb 2014 at Heyrose Golf Club. PG will book a Carvery & Sweet & we will charge £14. 
2. 2014 Provisional Event dates
    Jan ?       Veterinary Talk

    Feb 6th     Annual Meeting

    Feb ?       Training Day
	PG


	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	
	3. 2014 Provisional Ride dates.
March              Delamere PR possibly Cancer Charity Ride.
April 12th              Teggs Nose PR

May10th/11th   Frolic GER & PR  
June 21st          Wirral  GER & PR              
August             Peover PR

September 7th Longmynd GER & PR

November       Congleton PR
	

	15
	Date of next meeting.

Wednesday 12th Feb 2014 at The Laurels at 7.30 pm. 
	








